
Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRP

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

David Owen <dowen@spindletopoil.com> 
Wednesday, September 14, 2016 9:31 AM 

Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD 
Inspection No. iGC1624331440

Mr. Cordero,

Thanks for bringing to our attention our violation on the Ross Federal #3 API30-005-63547-00-00. We have fixed the well 

sign so it now shows our company as current operator.

If you wish to re-inspect the well at your convenience and let us know that we are back in compliance, I would 

appreciate that.

Please call or e-mail if I can be of further assistance,

THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY 
CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS CONFIDENTIAL AND PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE BY LAW. IF THE READER OF THIS 
MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OR THE EMPLOYEE OR AGENT RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERING THE MESSAGE TO 
THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY UNAUTHORIZED USE OF THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN 
THE COMMUNICATION, OR DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING IS PROHIBITED. IF YOU RECEIVE THIS 
COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY BY TELEPHONE AND THEN DESTROY THE ORIGINAL MESSAGE IN 
YOUR POSSESSION.

David Owen 
Operations Supervisor 
972.644.2581, ext. 237 
972.661.2701 fax

l


